
 

 

Code of Conduct: Additions that relate to the Covid-19 pandemic 

 

 The current global pandemic has impacted on everyone 

 It is the right time for all pupils to return to education in school 

 Your time in school must look and feel different to before, because of the serious nature of 

the pandemic 

 Our expectations of you remain as high as ever 

 But there are now extra rules you must always abide by for the health and safety of 

everyone in our school community, and their families 

 We expect every one of you to follow our rules showing kindness, gratitude, and resilience 

 

Our rules: 

Remain the same for behaviour, learning, uniform, attendance and punctuality 

In addition, all pupils must: 

 Tell an adult if you are experiencing symptoms of coronavirus 

 Arrive on time and use the correct entrances, exits, routes and stairs for your year group 

 Wash your hands for 20 seconds or sanitize whenever you come into the building, before 
eating and after you have been to the toilet 

 Stay in your bubbles in school; don’t socialise with pupils from other year group bubbles 

 If you cough or sneeze, ‘Catch it and bin it, to keep others safe 

 If you need anything put your hand up; don’t get up from your desk in lessons or at lunch 
 Ensure that you never cough or spit at or towards another person  
 Follow our expectations about breaktime and lunchtime, including sitting at and remaining 

at your designated desk 

 Use the toilet for your bubble; put your hand up if you need to go; wash your hands 

 If you are learning from home, use IT safely and responsibly, in line with our policy 

 Be kind to others and take personal responsibility for all that you do 

 

I understand that there will be rewards for following our Code of Conduct rules, 
and consequences if I break them. 

 
SLANT 

Sit up  Listen           Ask and answer questions        Nod         Track the learning 

 

Updated July 2020 


